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BOF – Minutes – April 8, 2021 
 
Present: Michael Clulow, Chairman; Bill Willis; Pari Forood; Rick Cantele. 
Absent: Janet Graaff; Emily Vail. 
Also Present:  Curtis Rand, First Selectman; Christian Williams, Selectman; Donald Mayland, Selectman; 
Joseph Cleaveland, Comptroller; Sue Bucceri, SCS Board Clerk; members of the public.   
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02pm. 
 
P. Forood made a motion to approve the minutes of the March 23, 2021 meeting.   R. Cantele seconded, and 
the motion was approved. B. Willis abstained.  (3 in favor - 1 abstain) 
 
Salisbury Central School (SCS) Board of Education (BOE) third quarter report 
S. Bucceri, SCS Board Clerk, mentioned the following:  
- SCS will be applying for reimbursement from FEMA, for costs accrued during COVID.   
- A new wave of grant funding has just been released from Homeland Security.  Funds could be used to pay for 
security upgrades, with the hopes that projects already completed could also be included in the grant.   
- Lunch Program; lunch for all students has been free since September.  The school has received generous 
reimbursement from the state.   
- Region One Summer School and EXTRAS will take place at SCS this summer.   
R. Cantele made a motion to accept the SCS BOE third quarter report.  P. Forood seconded, and the motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Tax Collector third quarter report 
J. Cleaveland mentioned that the high percentage in the interest and liens section of the report was due to many 
large accounts paying their taxes late in the third quarter.  P. Forood made a motion to accept the Tax 
Collector’s third quarter report.  R. Cantele seconded, and the motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Board of Selectmen third quarter report 
C. Rand mentioned an overage in the Municipal development (8540) – The Town purchased six bear proof 
containers for public areas around town which have become a necessity during the summer months.   
 
M. Clulow questioned if (3030) Snow & Ice Removal, shows that we had a mild winter.  J. Cleaveland 
answered that the Town had stocked up on supplies in the previous fiscal year, which may need to happen again 
in May or June depending on how much material is left from this past winter.   
B. Willis made a motion to accept the Board of Selectmen’s third quarter report.  P. Forood seconded, and the 
motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Other Business:   
M. Clulow announced he will be resigning from the Board of Finance in July.  He recommended P. Forood to 
become the new Board Chairman.   
 
P. Forood made a motion to adjourn at 7:24pm.  R. Cantele seconded, and the motion was approved 
unanimously.    
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